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(802) 635-2528 
 
 
 
 
 

Eden Cemetery Commissioner’s minutes 
Eden Town Clerk’s Office 

April 15th 2025 
 

Opened the meeting at 6:05pm.  
 
In Attendance: Jubal Durivage, Colleen Durivage, Faye Cochran, Kyle McNeill, Melissa 
Whitcomb 
 
Had 3 BIDS coming in for mowing at the cemeteries. Kyle McNeill had the lowest BID at 
$5,800.00. 
 
Treasurer Report: $6309.67 
 
Election of officers:  
President: Jubal Durivage  
Vice President: Adam Degree 
Treasurer: Faye Cochran  
Secretary: Colleen Durivage  
 
Old Business: Look into prices for fencing around the cemetery, needs to be brush hogged 
on the new part of the cemetery.  
 
Spring Clean of the cemetery on May 3rd at 9:00am  
 
Next meeting will be June 10th at 6pm at the Town Clerks Office.  
 
Adjourned at 6:30pm   


